Mava’s Auto Repair LLc
1026 W 23" ST Independence Mo, 64055

Dear city council,

We are writing to you today, to consider rezoning our current
commercial property at 1026 W 23 st Independence MO 64055, from
C2 to C3. The reason for this request, our customer base has changed
from light duty mechanic work to heavy duty light truck our current
zoning code won’t allow us to stay in compliance with the city rules.
We are submitting the necessary documents for proposed change for
approval.

Feel free to contact us by email or phone for any additional
information

Sincerely,

Manuel Garzona pguer¢ G-av 2em a
816-337-7059

mplbueno@yahoo.com



